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Dear Professor Hermanowicz,

I read your article “The Culture of Mediocrity” with interest and with total agreement.

Two other authors have written similarly, see below*.  

I think I can to show that the considerable gap present in scientific progress may in part be 

filled by my contribution to science and art.

I grew up in Hungary, came to US at age 15 and have attended CUNY and Harvard Grad. 

School without keeping any academic connections afterwards.

I have been drawn to discovery and to explaining many things not yet understood. For 

instance, focusing on language I saw that linguistics is not yet a science and I have 

introduced a new paradigm that makes it so. Current research on language is no different 

from what Swift had satirized in his Gulliver’s travels.

If I can interest you please see a brief list of topics and my resume at 

https://www.garystong.com/

PS I have hired a publicist agency to get me an invitation to Emory U. to give a lecture on 

my material, but have not yet finalized because I can’t be sure of the quality of the 

audience and what I offer will still remain unknown.

Sincerely,
Gary Schweitzer Tong
Peachtree City, GA
gstong2@gmail.com
gstong@core.com

*Michael Nielsen  Patrick Collison   / 

https://www.theatlantic.com/science/archive/2018/11/diminishing-returns-science/575665/ 

and Why we haven’t had any major scientific breakthrough lately /  Astra Politics by 

Antonio De Santis) 
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